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GENERAL BAND MEETING 
 

FEBRUARY 6, 2017 
 

Resource Centre - 7:00 PM 

 

NATIVE LANGUAGE 
 

December 12th & 19th  
 

Board Room - 6:05 pm 

 

School Christmas Concert 
 

George O’Neill 
 

December 19th  
 

6 pm  

 

 

School Christmas Concert 
 

St Edward School 
 

December 20th  
 

6 pm 

 

ONTARIO WORKS 

January 2018 Cheque Pickup 

Please have all your info in by 15-December-2017.  

January 2018 cheques can be picked up on 22-December-2017  

and will be post dated/cash-able on the 29-December-2017 

 
 

 
FREE PUBLIC SKATING 

Nipigon Arena  
 

Saturdays from 7-8 
 

Sponsored by RRIB 
Open to everybody 

 
 

 
 



 
Hello Everybody, 
 
For the months of November & December we have decided that 
we are going to start a non-perishable food box to donate. 
Please try and bring 1 or more non-perishable food items to ALL 
community events during these months to be donated for the 
Christmas Holidays. Anything is appreciated, but it is not 
mandatory. 
 
We look forward to seeing some community support! 
 
Thanks,  
Service Providers 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  



 
 

CHN – CAT ZECHNER 
 

Monday – at Nipigon Dilico Office 
Tuesday to Thursday – at RRIB Clinic 

9 am to 4 pm 
 

Please call for appointments when needed 
 

NOTE:  Cat will be away December 22, 2017 – Jan 1, 2018 
 
 

Happy Birthday 
Uncle Eddie Shack 

December 7. 
 

 
 

Love from Marge, Paul and the rest of the 
family 

Xoxoxoxoxoxoxoxo 
 

 
GOOD FOOD BOX 

 
Orders due: 

 
THURSDAY, December 7th, 2017 

 
Pick up: 

 
THURSDAY, December 14th, 2017 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

When:  Sunday, December 10, 2017 

Super Jackpot 57#s or less $1000.00 



 

 



 

 



 

  



 

  



 



 

  



 



 

 



 



 

  



 

 



 



 



 

  



 

Youth Board Representative Posting  
 

 

If you are within the ages of 18-29 and interested in learning about community First Nations 

governance, you will be pleased to know that the Governance Development Network is 

seeking one Aboriginal Youth from Ontario to be a representative on our board. As a Youth 

Board Representative, you will benefit from the relationship and networking opportunities 

which will be presented.    

 

The successful candidate will sit with an experienced board of directors, a chief and an 

elder. As the youth member you will provide insight as to how to approach a more youthful 

audience.   

 

This role requires that you are committed to attending and participating in all Governance 

Development Network meetings. These meeting occur face-to-face and 

teleconference.  Your contribution and participation in providing input will be highly 

valued.  It is also very important if you are employed that your employer is in support of 

your commitments as a Youth Representative which will include some travel and 

participation.   

 

If this sounds like you, please submit a Letter of Interest explaining the following questions:  

• What community are you from? 

 

• Why are you interested? 

 

• What you feel you could contribute to the board?  
 

 

The deadline for submission will be at 4pm on Friday, December 15th, 

2017.  
  

Please address your letter to Mathew Lane, Executive Director and send it by fax  

807-286-7765 or email mlane@governancedevelopment.org.  

 

 If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.   

 

Sincerely,  

  

Mathew Lane, Executive Director Governance Development Network   
 

 

  



  

CLOSED TRAFFIC 
 

The highway at the bridge is scheduled to close traffic on the night of  
December 13th, 2017 

 
The closure will be performed at night and will not exceed 30 minutes per closure. 

 
Additional information will be provided as we approach the closure. 

 

 
ROAD CLEARANCE 

 
Please remove any/all hockey equipment from the road during plowing.  The band 
will not be responsible for any damaged equipment.   
 
Please no parking on the streets during plowing season.   
 

 
CONSOLIDATED FINANCIAL STATEMENTS 

 
The Consoldated financial statements are ready for review.  If you would like a copy 

stop by the band office and pick one up.  You can also have one emailed to you, just 

give Ivy a call.  They are available on the website at www.rrib.ca 

 

COMMUNITY VALUES MAPPING 
FOR FOREST MANAGEMENT PLANNING 

 

RRIB Lands and Resources Department is in the process of updating our Community 
Values Map for use in forest management planning. We will be hosting an event in 
January 2018 for community members to come out and learn how we utilize our 
Community Values Map in working with MNRF and Forest Management Companies to 
generate discussion around how we can protect community values on the 
Land/Waters during forestry related activities, and to have your values added to our 
existing database/map.  
 
The focus of this session will be the Lakehead Forest Management Unit, 
however values located on other forest management units can also be recorded.  
Further Details on this event coming soon! If anyone has questions or would like 
additional information, please contact Terry Bouchard or Alyssa Ray at the Band 
Office.  
 

http://www.rrib.ca/


 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL MONITOR 

 

The Red Rock Indian Band is accepting applications for the position of 
Environmental Monitor. This position will fall under the direction of the Chief and 
Council, and training will be provided. The Environmental Monitor will primarily 
be responsible for successfully completing the selected training program and 
conducting baseline data collection for the Red Rock Indian Band. The 
Environmental Monitor will also be responsible for developing a 3-year monitoring 
plan based on the RRIB Watershed Management and Climate Change Adaptation 
Plan and engaging with the RRIB community about monitoring needs.  

 

• Experience working in Environmental sector or Natural Resource 
Development considered an asset. 

• Will provide training to the proper applicant. 
• Certifications or Licenses appropriate to the environment and natural 

resources industry, or project management. 

 

Qualified applicants should contact Stephen Price, at (807)887-2510 Ext.230 for a 
full job description. 

Resumes and Cover Letters may be submitted to jobs@rrib.ca and will accepted 
until 12:00 PM December 8th, 2017. 

 

Red Rock Indian Band is committed to providing a barrier-free work environment 
in concert with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act and the Ontario 
Human Rights Code. As such, Red Rock Indian Band will make accommodations 
available to applicants with disabilities upon request during the recruitment 
process. 

 

Since this position is engaged primarily in serving the interests of Aboriginal 
people, The Red Rock Indian Band shall give preference to Aboriginal people who 
possess the requisite skill sets and experience. 

 

mailto:jobs@rrib.ca


 

  



 

  



 

  



On November 7, 2017, Senator Peter Harder introduced proposed legislative 

changes to Bill S-3 in the Senate that would remove additional sex-based 

inequities that were not initially addressed. The key change will see the 

removal of the 1951 cut-off from the Indian Act with a delayed coming-into-

force date to ensure proper consultations are completed. This amendment is 

supported by the Government of Canada and would effectively extend 

entitlement to Indian status, under subsection 6(1) of the Indian Act, to 

descendants of women who lost status due to marriage going back to 1869. 

 

 In the summer of 2017, Stewart Clatworthy was contracted by the 

Government of Canada to produce demographic estimates on the number of 

individuals that would become newly entitled to Indian registration based on 

various scenarios of amendments to the Indian registration provisions. 

Consult his full report: https://www.aadnc-

aandc.gc.ca/eng/1510333667341/1510333753726 

 

 

 

PLEASE PICK UP A COPY OF THE DRAFT HOUSING POLICY FOR 

REVIEW. 
 

WE ARE ASKING FOR INPUT. 
 

JANUARY 10, 2017 WILL BE THE SECOND GENERAL BAND MEETING 

FOR THIS POLICY. 

https://www.aadnc-aandc.gc.ca/eng/1510333667341/1510333753726
https://www.aadnc-aandc.gc.ca/eng/1510333667341/1510333753726

